
 

Catholic Health System Corporate Office 144 Genesee Street, 6th Floor, Buffalo, New York 14203 
 Ph: (716) 862-2400 Fax: 862-2468  www.chsbuffalo.org 

 

 
 
TO:  Catholic Health Medical Staff 
 
FROM:   Hans Cassagnol, MD, Executive Vice President, Chief Clinical Officer & Chief 

Physician Executive 
                  Nady Shehata, MD, Vice President Medical Affairs  

        
DATE:   March 22, 2020 
 
RE: Interim Administrative Restructure for COVID-19 Initiatives, Sisters of Charity 

Hospital, St. Joseph Campus 
 
 
Dr. Shehata and I have asked Dr. Bala Thatigotla to serve as Associate CMO for Sisters of 
Charity, St. Joseph Campus. This will allow Dr. Shehata to devote his full efforts to the 
COVID-19 initiatives for Sisters Hospital Main St. Campus.  
 
During next few days, I will be working with Dr. Shehata and Dr. Thatigotla to appoint 
the following medical staff leaders for St. Joseph Campus: 
 

• Medical Director of the 50+ beds in Intensive Care Units 

• Medical Director of the 120+ beds in Stepdown/Med & Surg Units 

• Medical Director of the surgical specialties 

Please join us in congratulating and thanking Dr. Thatigotla for assuming this new 
position. 
 
Thank you again for all you do for our patients.  
 
 


	FROM:   Hans Cassagnol, MD, Executive Vice President, Chief Clinical Officer & Chief Physician Executive

